

FR Technical Advisory Memo

Nº: TAMFR-2021-004 Date: March 12, 2021

Subject: Ligier Bulletin F3 #11 RH Rad Duct

During the 2020 season, TAMFR-2020-031 permitted the optional use of spacers, supplied by Ligier and installed between the tub and the right-hand radiator duct, to reduce ECU temperature. TAMFR-2020-031 only permitted use of these spacers for a portion of the 2020 championship season.

Per the attached Ligier bulletin, these spacers are now a mandatory upgrade for all FR cars. They are a Type 1 part and must be obtained from Ligier. The part number is listed on the bulletin. Any modification to these spacers, use of other spacers, or running without spacers is no longer compliant.

















